
   

  

A group of pupils took part in a 

discussion with a Rights and Diversity 

Education Advisor from Hampshire 

County Council as part of the Council’s 

Commission of Inquiry for Hampshire 

2050.  

This was a great opportunity for pupils 

from Hamble Primary to actively 

participate in a large scale project to 

gather the views and opinions of 

those who live in Hampshire. It was a 

really meaningful way for their voices 

to be heard and help shape the future 

for those living in the county of 

Hampshire.   

(UNCRC, Article 12) 


